
Dear Maarten , members of Promotie , volunteers and everyone else 
who was involved in this action , 

 
Thank you everyone’s donation from this market who donated their products for 
the poor ones , a big thanks for all  the volunteers and members who collected 
and repacked all these products  . It was unbelievable to see so many quality and 
delicious food in one transport.  

The truck with the PLMA goods arrived on Monday morning (05.06.2023), 
immediately we have started to unload and sort the big mountain of food 
products. All our partners with whom we are working were waiting the call to 
came because certain products needed refrigeration and was necessary to hurry 
with distribution. 

The Social medical Center from Deda managed to refill their refrigerators and 
storage places for their beneficiaries and use all the received products in their 
daily cooking. At the moment they have 43 people to feed every day three 
times. They were very happy with the received products. 

Rainbow foundation as well received goods here is their massage`` Just like last 
year, the Szívárvany Foundation has received a significant and valuable 
donation this year again. Honestly, the quality products we received (sausages, 
yoghurt, sweets, etc.) would never have put on our children's table. It was a very 
nice feeling to go from house to house and see faces beaming with joy, as the 
photos attached to the letter show. We would like to thank the Van den Heerik 
Foundation for their continuous support over the years, we are grateful for that. 
Thank you very much, Istvan Ady Reformed pastor Rainbow Foundation Filpisu 
Mare`` 

Toth Attila from Teleios Organization has been receiving as well food for their 
projects here is his massage`` Dear friends. The food transport today was 
amazing. So many good quality amazing food. Many poor children and family 
will have a great dinner and food for the next days. We started to share in 
Glodeni, Reghin Apalina. Also a part will feed the orphan in our childrens,home 
and afterschool program. What a day, what a joy. Thank you very much for all 
the effort you made this to happens. May God bless you all`` 

The Community of Urmenis we are supporting for many years already, our 
friend Elena is doing a great job there caring for the most vulnerable ones. Here 
is her massage also :`` My dears. Many good and beautiful things have reached 
us. Great joy for both children and parents. There was a lot of food and sweets, 



so useful. Maybe they are not aware of the efforts you make for us, but I want to 
thank you on their behalf. During this period, we have many parents who have 
gone to Germany to work and many children left in the care of grandparents or 
relatives who are struggling and live from day to day in the hope that those who 
left will return with money and get rid of all their worries. Most of the time it 
doesn't happen like that. When they return, the money earned is barely enough 
to pay their debts and after a few days they are again in the same desperate 
situation. I have 6 families in the breakfast program, who consider themselves 
very lucky and the mothers tell me every time how peaceful they are in the 
morning when they wake up and know that they have something to feed the 
children. It is perhaps strange for us to understand what it is like to have no 
food in a house, but unfortunately such situations still exist. I can't imagine how 
hard it is for a mother not to have food for her children. I like to believe that, 
with your help, I managed to reduce the number of these cases in my 
community. Once again, thank you, and I wish you a beautiful summer. With 
love, Elena. 

Other Organizations like Viorel from Deaj , Marin from Band , John Fracker 
from Viile Tecii, Katinka from Lunca Mures , Jozsi from Targu Mures has been 
receiving products for their projects as well to  improve the life of the needy 
ones . 

Sweets and cookies has been given to different churches who are organizing 
different activities for the children and elders as well.  

An again a week full of events is behind us , we are glad that we manage to give 
out all the received PLMA products to our contacts , they all do a great work 
thank you for being part of it ! 

Warm Regards, 

Fazakas Imola and Csabi  

 

 

 


